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New Year 

Resolutions
Don’t forget to 
make at least one 
resolution to 
reduce your 
household’s 
carbon footprint. 

Stunning 

snowflakes

caught in the 
long grass at end 

November

Looking for 

lunch

The roses at the 
Village Hall stayed 
in bloom late –
whilst plants that 
normally flower at 
Christmas bloomed early

False Black 

Widow Spider
Spotted in Farnham.
Less harmful to humans 
than the true Black 
Widow, their bite can still 
be painful – but only the

female bites!

This Heron is on the lookout for fish for
Silver Birch 

Gall

A giant one on 
Churt Common. 

Happy Christmas to all
Photo credits:

Dawn Barrow, Liz Finneran, 
Brian Johnson, Mark Lawson, David 
Madgwick and Myra Johnson

Please email contributions for future editions to 
churtenvironment@gmail.com

Summer 

is over!

One of Churt’s buzzards 
is on the lookout for 
passing mice on a fence 
post near the centre of 
the village 

No room at the 

inn?  

The visitors 
have gone, 
leaving both 
Frensham 
Ponds……….

You can find 40 ideas at 
www.churtzero.org/40-ideas

but this ‘bug inn’ at 
the Therapy Garden in 
Normandy  welcomes 
most kinds of 
invertebrate visitors. 

tea at the Great Pond.
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